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Dear Committee members,

It is with a heavy heart that | appeal to your sense of moral justice for the life of
the unborn child that | write you this submission

With regard to the proposed Queensland Labor’s Termination of Pergnancy
Bill 2018, I consider it is a grave and morally wrong action to take a life of an
innocent child and a law to allow this to happen is abhorrent to me.

My own son, now 35 years old, was born at 26 weeks at the Brisbane Royal
Hospital, at which time we lost his twin brother, to imagine a child of similar
gestation being aborted is heart breaking and disgraceful. How could any
person take the life of a child in utero and not allow him or her to achieve a full
God given life.

These unborn children are our future. We must not play God with their lives.
We must speak for them and at the same time assist, love and support their
mothers in every way at this vital and difficult time of carrying her child.

There are so many reasons why this Qld Labor Abortion Bill is so wrong and |
urge you from the depths of my heart and soul to please DO NOT VOTE for any
change to the abortion laws in Queensland.

Thank you for taking time to read my submission.

Respectfully,

A a4 )
Lf} //(« A LLW ;
Jan'Wilson

P

Page No. 1





